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Ottawa, October 22, 1908.

Dear Chief,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

munication of the 17th instant, relating to the visit

of Mr. George Kaboosa with regard to the License covering

certain timber on the northern part of the Reserve, and

in reply to inform you that he has been here and sub-

mitted his views on the question of the boundary which

has been taken into consideration, but the advisablity

urged by him of terminating the License overing the

area in question cannot behnterteined at present.

Your obedient Servant,

SStvort

Asst. Secretary.

Chief George Shingwauk,

Garden River,

ont.

pt. of Druck, Letterbook,

3 October 1908 - 26 October 1908, (R.G. 10, Volume 5216)
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